
To:      Elisabeth Kaplan, Chair (C&UA Section)  Date: 08.09.10 

From: Chris Laico 

Re:      C&UA Section Newsletter Report 2010 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

Since our last meeting in Austin, through your unstinting support, the College and 

University Archives Section (Section) produced three issues of The Academic Archivist 

totaling 21 pages. 

 Please send you submissions to my attention: Chris Laico at 

CL880@COLUMBIA.EDU.  As a simple guide, please limit your newsletter 

submissions to such institutional announcements as professional conferences, programs, 

projects or section related business. 

 I wish you all a successful meeting and thank you again for your enthusiastic 

support of The Academic Archivist. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Chris Laico 

mailto:CL880@COLUMBIA.EDU

